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Sea Pearl Waterpark open now

_A Monitor Report Date: 01 September, 2021

Dhaka : The one-of-a-kind Sea Pearl Waterpark at Royal Tulip Hotel in Cox's Bazar is
now open.
The water park has reopened in compliance with all Covid-19 health guidelines.
Royal  Tulip's  Sea  Pearl  Water  Park  has  been  a  huge  hit  among  families  and
children. 
The  nine-acre  water  park,  adjacent  to  the  hotel,  has  all  sorts  of  international
standard rides, games and wave pool for both adults and children. 
Since its establishment in November 2019, the water park had been open to all
public, bringing a new exciting activity to the guests besides the marine drive. 
However, due to the lockdowns imposed by the government to curb the coronavirus
spread, the water park had to remain close until now. From August 19, to everyone's
delight, it has reopened to welcome all guests again to a fun-filled adventure.  
The hotel is currently running a special promo at BDT 600 which includes entry and
availing of all rides from 9:00 am to 5:00 pm.
They also have a 5D Theater which can be enjoyed at BDT 150 per person.  
Daily shuttle bus from Cox's Bazar City to Waterpark is available as well. 
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